
THE BOLDERO LIBRARY 
THE MIDDLESEX HOSPITAL MEDICAL SCHOOL 
Riding House Street, London W1 P 7PN 

Telephone : 01 -636 8333 extension 7479 

28 April 1985 

Marion Ferguson 
Director of Nursing Studies 
Bedford College 
Regent's Park 
LONDON 
NWl 4NS 

Dear Ms Ferguson 

Bedford College Nursing Students 

librarian : Janet Cropper. B.Sc .. Dip.Lib. 

I am writing in reply to your letter of 22 May 1985 in which 
you enquire about possible borrowing rights for a small group 
of Bedford College students. 

Nursing staff and students of The Midfillesex Hospital do not 
use the Boldero (Medical School) Library but have their own 
library, staffed by a prefessionally qualified librarian, within 
the Macdonald-Buchanan School of Nursing. I think it would be more 
appropriate if you were to request use of this library for your 
students : the bookstock is more likely to be suited to their 
needs. There is also a library within the University College 
Hospital Combined Training School which caters for all grades 
of nursing staff. 

I have set out below the addresses and telephone numbers of these 
two libraries plus the names of their librarians I feel sure 
your students' needs will be adequately met. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Janet Cropper 
Librarian 

Mrs E B South ALA 
Librarian 
Macdonald Buchanan School of Nursing 
John Astor House 
f cley Street 
London WlP SAN 
Tel. 01-636 8333 ext. 630 

Miss J Williamson BA ALA 
Librarian 
University College Hospital Combined 
Training School 
Minerva House 
Chemes Street 
London WClE 7ER 
Tel. 01-387 9300 ext. 384/5 


